

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

14th September 2016

Dear Parents

Pupil Photographs

We are pleased to advise you that this years school photographs will take place on Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st September.

All children with siblings will be taken as a group photograph, if you have more than one child in school/nursery and would like individual photographs taking **please contact the school office by Friday 16**th **September** so this can be arranged.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway Headteacher

